
July 8, 2011
Tokyo Electric Power Company

Implementation of Work on Relocating Cables due to 
Upgrading Roadbed around Unit 4

Reference

Photo taken on July 6, 2011 by TEPCO

At the crossing of the road to the west of Unit 4 Reactor Building, we will implement work on relocating power supply cables for 
alternative cooling equipment in Unit 3 spent fuel pool that comprise an obstacle to preparation work on covering Unit 4. The 
alternative cooling at Unit 3 spent fuel pool will be temporarily suspended due to the relocation work.

* Date and time of planned suspension: 8:30 am to 2:00 pm, Friday, July 8, 2011
* We assume the temperature will increase by 1.5 degrees Celsius at Unit 3 spent fuel pool due to the temporary suspension of  
alternative cooling.
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